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Hi Mark, GD/58/0/3

Our overall advice is that you do not send this paper to Cabinet. If you
chose to, we will recommend that the paper be deferred in order for the @

Minister of Agriculture to work through the costs, benefits, legal and
policy implications/risks of establishing a third animal welfare "umbrella @

organisation" and refer back to the Committee by 30 March 2001. g

The following sets out our reasons for not endorsing the paper as it
currently stands.

The paper has not clearly argued what the benefits and cos
social, fiscal) of approving AWINZ are and why these ben
costs.

have a mandate from the community a pperdecauntability regimes in
place. We therefore recomme jtng unti ¢ as the review of the
Act is complete.

We are unsure why the Mi t's approval for it is in
his powers to do this witho

pending completion of establishing
hniéal standards, earlier in the paper. You may wish to

y you have included the International League for the
in para 22.




